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Reception were super excited to make dinosaur fossils 
and ended the week painting them too! 



Year 3 
enjoyed a 

daily doodle 
from 

@lisastickley

We had fun drawing 
spotty birds



Nursery children were willing to have a go with a dough press. 
They were very involved and used problem solving skills.



Reception have been developing 
their catching skills in PE. 



Year 2 answering challenging questions about time. 
“It takes Adam 15 minutes to clean his room. 

He started at 11.45. What time did he finish?”



In our Wednesday Word 
assembly, we thought about 
St Joseph (whose feast day is 
on Saturday) and ended with 
a jig for St Patrick (feast day 

on Thursday. 

There are some things that 
just wouldn't be possible in a 
normal full school assembly!



Science week and the theme, Growth. 
Year One are learning to appreciate the 

wonder of nature, by observing, sketching, 
making cress heads, and enjoying stories 

and information books. 
Which book would you vote for?



Y3 investigated possible values for the letters in this 
calculation then used our grounds as an outdoor gym as 

part of science week.



A fantastic day of science activities in Year Six 



…and more Science fun in Y6!



We have learned so much in Science week including discovering which creatures 
live or visit the trees in our grounds. 



Year 5 have truly amazed us this week with their wonderful, empathetic poems  about 
Jesus in the Garden, inspired by Rachel Mabey’s beautiful Way of the Cross image 1. 

Jesus in Agony.
Image © McCrimmons (used with permission not for commercial use



Years 5 and 6 had a fascinating and insightful virtual session with  author SOPHIE ANDERSON 
(@sophieinspace)

Pupils thoroughly engaged with creating their own island of adventure…and Sophie replied: 
Brilliant group of young creatives! Thank you so much for hosting me :)

https://twitter.com/sophieinspace


‘He took all the sandwiches on 
the plate and swallowed them 

in one big “Owp!”
The children made some more. 

(How does it taste?) 
“It’s good!” 



Look who led story time for their friends in 
Reception, including some lively actions!



Year One children enjoyed observing and drawing these beautiful 
daffodils during child initiated learning. 



Year 3 have been exploring Judaism and learning about the Passover 
meal and what each item on the Seder plate represents. 



Big Draw Friday! 
The children are enjoying and achieving what they set out to do. 

“A sun!” “A flower and sun!” “ A flower, ant and fairy house.” 



Year 1 have 
been learning 
to hold strong 

balances in 
PE.



Year 5 loved exploring our school grounds and the Red Shed area: investigating change and 
growth, revisiting our autumn planting and planning our ‘special area’ along the well-being walk



We wished all folk associated with Ireland a happy 
St. Patrick’s Day. We danced in the Wednesday 

Word assembly and Nursery had their own 
celebration on the actual day!



Year 3 have been preparing for the Feast day of St. Joseph. 
We listened to a wonderful story about Joseph and how he was chosen by 

God. We then made a lily to take to Mass on Friday at St Joseph’s.



Our Easter 
raffle tickets 
are on sale.

Please 
support our 

Lenten 
fundraising



School Parliament 
members have been 

delivering your generous 
Food Bank Friday 

offerings to 
@SVPEnglandWales

Bedwell branch.  
Lynne had to find some 

new cupboards to store it 
all. 

Tricky steering - glad 
we’re just next door!

(The new cupboards are 
full!)

https://twitter.com/SVPEnglandWales


Mr. White and the team 
are proof reading new 
materials that we hope 

will help children in 
Years 4, 5 & 6 to 
participate in the 

beauty of the 
sacrament in school in 

a few weeks. 

Thank you to Father 
Nigel Woollen and his 
three priest friends for 
agreeing to come into 

school for this 





CHANGE

SCRIPTURE

“it may bear fruit next year;”
Luke 13:9

God believes in His people and loves them, 

he gives time for them to change.

TEACHING

Lent is a good time to 

use our freedom and  free will 

to change our  behaviour or 

actions when we need to.

WORSHIP

Dear Lord Jesus, 

thank you for your patient care for us. 

Show us where we need to change – to grow 

more in our love for you and for each other. 

Amen.

LIFE

Lent is a time of change and each new day is an opportunity 

for us to change. God has ‘planted ’ us on this earth to 

produce the good fruits of love, joy and kindness in our lives. 

Jesus helps us to keep growing in faith and goodness – to 

change the world and make it a better place.



Don’t forget 
to find something 
yellow and blue 

to wear on 
Monday for Herts.

Refugees. 

£1+ donation 
please 


